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I hope you had a restful vacation filled with fun family
moments and the making of new memories.

Now that rightsizing decisions have been finalized, you
may review current and future boundary school maps
online at: 
• kusd.edu/currentboundary to view current boundary
schools 
• kusd.edu/futureboundary to view future boundary
schools (effective June 17, 2024) 

Families with current 4th and 7th grade students
impacted by rightsizing boundary changes will have
received an email with information about remaining at
their current school. 
The annual Parent Initiated Transfer (PIT) process
outlined in policy 5330 will run from January 1- January
21, 2024. All families will receive a letter in the mail in
mid-January outlining their assigned 2024-2025
boundary schools to assist in making decisions
outlined below. Please note that this letter will NOT
indicate any current choice/charter school enrollments
or existing approved transfers to schools that will
remain open next year. Prior to receiving the letter, you
may consult the Boundary School Locators noted
above to determine how boundary changes may
impact your household. 
Parents/guardians who want their child to attend a
boundary school other than their assigned school must
submit a PIT request form. Students on a currently
approved PIT do not need to submit a new request
form to remain at their current school building unless
it happens to be one impacted by rightsizing. If their
current school is closing due to rightsizing, they will
either return to their assigned boundary school OR
submit a new PIT request form for another school of
their choice. Electronic PIT request forms opened on
January 1 and will close on January 21. If you have
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us here
at Grant.

From the Principal’s Desk- Mrs. Whitford

School -> Home Connection
It’s a great time to check your child's reading

folder. What types of books is your child reading
and what is the appropriate reading level for

your son or daughter? It is important that they
are reading daily. If you can read with your child,  

even better. Another reminder to our Grant
families is that grades will be posted by February

5th. Please check Infinite Campus. Do you
understand the grades your child receives? If not,
reach out to your child’s teacher. Grant teachers
are always ready to support their students and

their families.

Parents of students in 4K-2nd grade, please
send a change of clothes for your student in
case of bathroom accidents or large spills. 
Our clothes closet is in need of donations of
brand new girls underwear in all sizes, as well as
gently used girls pants, particularly in 4T-7.
Thank you!

All-School Reminders

Our entire school celebrated 2,500
blue tickets with a movie and popcorn 
day on December 20th.

Congratulations to the following classes!
Mrs. Caya- earned painting project for meeting
class goal of 200 blue tickets
Mrs. Jones- earned fog/light dance party for
meeting their blue ticket goal

Student Shout-Outs

Save the Dates
Jan 15: Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, no students
report

Jan 19: Second quarter ends, no students report

Jan 26: Winter Formal, Grant gymnasium, 6:30-8:00
pm

For more information on calendar events, visit
https://www.kusd.edu/grant/information/calendar/

Jan 17: school-wide spelling bee

Jan 18: OPT Monkey Joe’s fundraiser, 4237 Green
Bay Rd, 5:00-8:00 pm

Jan 23: Culver’s Night Fundraiser, 11811 29th St.,
Kenosha, WI 53144; proceeds benefit 4th grade

*Lunch menu on reverse side*


